Weare Police Department
144 North Stark Highway
Weare, New Hampshire 03281
603-529-7755  Fax 603-529-0606

JAMES J. CARNEY
Chief of Police Lieutenant

June 25, 2008

To: Sergeant Robert Peterson

Sergeant Louis Chatel

Detective Frank Hebert
It is with great pleasure Chief Begin and |, acknowledge your outstanding work in the
investigation of a recent rash of home burglaries, both here in Weare and in Goffstown.
The coordinated efforts by each of you, as well as the investigative follow-up, led to the
arrest of three suspects within two days of the crimes being committed.
With over $5,000 dollars worth of items stolen, including money, televisions, jewelry,
computers and personal effects, these defendants intended on continuing their crime spree to
support a drug habit.
The subsequent follow-up, by each of you, was processed and conducted expeditiously,
leading to the quick apprehension of these individuals and prevention of more felony level
crimes.

Copies of this correspondence have been placed in your personal files and forwarded to the

Weare Board of Selectmen.

Great Work!! =
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